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What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have finished our new book The Jolly Postman. The children 

wrote some amazing retells of the traditional tales included in the book for our class li-

brary.  

 In Maths…Year 1 have finished looking at fractions (1/2 and 1/4 )of shapes and amounts 

within 20 . Year 2 have been learning about position and direction– they had lots of fun 

making and using grids to direct their friends.  

In DT...We made very ambitious  designs to make fairy tale themed dioramas to  coincide 

with our English lessons. The children worked really hard to complete their projects and 

learned lots of valuable design lessons along the way.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Headteacher award: Year 1 Millie for persevering with her tricky design. Year 2 Isla for 

persevering to improve her writing stamina.  

 

Work on the Wall– Leo for an excelling diorama design and  Jack for an  amazing retell of 

Goldilocks.  

Reminders & Messages  

Please remember wellies on Wednesdays for Welly Wednesday, sun cream  and a hat if 

its hot. Arms and legs are better covered to avoid scratches and stings.  

 

This is a very busy time of year so please keep an eye out events and updates.  


